
 

 

 

      DC/P.Office/2024/10                                                                       8th February, 2024 

 

NOTICE 
(SUSPENSION OF COLLEGE WEEK PROGRAMMES 2023-24) 

 

It is hereby notified that due to unavoidable circumstances all the remaining 

programmes of College Week 2023-24 has been suspended until further order.  

 

The undersigned appeal all students of Darrang College to maintain the rules 

and regulations of the college and refrain from any activity that violates the code of 

conduct of the college.  

 

Strict disciplinary action will be initiated against those students who violated the 

code of conduct of the college in today’s unfortunate incident. 

 

 

 

 

         (Dr Palash Moni Saikia) 

                                                                                             Principal, Darrang College 
 


